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INSPIRING LEADERSHIP FOR HUMAN ADVANCEMENT MILIEU

Ahmad Ibrahim

4 April 2012. A workshop to enhance the proposal for university’s grant 
was conducted at the Banquet Hall, Chancellery, for CMLHS lecturers. 
The workshop was spearheaded by none other than Associate Professor 
Dr Muhammad Nubli Abdul Wahab, CMLHS Deputy Dean (Research 
& Development). To begin the workshop, participants were enthused by 
the Dean’s speech, Professor Dr Abdul Jalil Borham, who relayed the ins 
and outs of a research process, and encouraged the participants to “get 
ready to grasp opportunities for various grants available”. The objectives 
of the workshop were to exchange ideas about research and to refine and 
review participants’ proposals for grant application. Eight proposals were 
presented for refinement, review and discussion which presenters included 
Dr Mahyuddin Ismail, Ahmad Irfan Ikhmal Hisham, Tuan Sidek Tuan 
Muda and Siti Fatihah Ghazali. Their research ideas were very compelling, 
making belief that each is eligible for grants. After CMLHS recent success 
at CITREX, such workshop is necessary to ensure continuous success for 
the future.
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